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Good Luck Alison

Alison Ind a member of Hythe Aqua Masters Swimming Section is planning to
take part in a channel relay swim, currently planned for August. Alison has
been training hard in the sea recently in pretty cold conditions and in Hythe
Pool. The Club obviously wish her well. If you would like to sponsor Alison,
she has a Just Giving page raising money for a charity - Aspire which is a
spinal injury charity. Alison pictured on left of photo.
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